
 

 

Statement of Compliance with Examiners Recommendations 

The Examiner's Report on Hillingdon's Draft Charging Schedule was issued to the 

Council in February 2014. The report set out a number of recommended 

modifications to the Charging Schedule, which were reported to Cabinet on 24th April 

2014 and to Full Council on 10th July 2014. The following table sets out how these 

modifications have been implemented. 

Modification 

Reference 

Examiner's Recommended 

Modification 

Amendments to the Charging 

Schedule 

EM1 

Amend Table 3.1 to clarify 

that the rate for large format 

retail only applies outside of 

designated town centres. 

Include maps in the Charging 

Schedule identifying the town 

centres. 

Table 3.1 has been amended to 
confirm that the charging rate for retail 
uses only applies outside of 
designated town centres. 

Maps for designated town centres are 
included at Appendix A of the 
Charging Schedule. 

EM2 

Amend the description of the 

rate for large format retail so 

that it only applies to A1 uses 

in Table 3.1 and paragraph 

2.3.   

Table 3.1 and paragraph 2.3 have 

been amended in accordance with this 

recommendation. 

EM3 

Delete references to a Sui 

Generis rate from Table 3.1, 

paragraph 2.3, paragraph 5.6 

and paragraph 5.7. 

Table 3.1 and paragraphs 2.3, 5.6 and 

5.7 of the charging schedule have 

been amended in accordance with this 

recommendation. 

 


